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To whom it may concern,

My name is Dan Bowser, co-owner of Teri's Restaurant, iocated at 3225 QOcean Beach
Highway. Teri and i are present today to request the removal of three 10’ trees that are directly
in front of Dairy Queen, located at 3211 Ocean Beach Highway.

These three 10’ tall trees completely block the view of our restaurant and our restaurant sign
as you travel from east to west on Ocean Beach Highway, and are a great impediment to our
business. It is not until you are two car lengths from the stop light that you begin to see Teri’s
Restaurant’s sign.

There are no other trees between the sidewalk and Ocean Beach Highway on the entire two
blocks before you get to Dairy Queen. None of the other businesses have trees blocking their
signage, offering customers that constant view of their business name.

I truly believe that removing these trees will add continuity to the city’s sidewalk and
appearance, and will make Teri’s Restaurant more visible to those that have driven by it a
hundred times!

Thank you for considering our request, and if you have not experienced dinner at Teri’s, come
on down!

Sincerely,

Teri Weir
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Dan Bowser



